
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF RECOMMENDATION TO HIRE
PRINCIPAL FOR PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL [BG-B]

DATE: July 18, 2006

The following request is being presented for approval of recommendation to hire the
Principal for Permian High School.

********************

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the principal for Permian High
School.

********************

Respectfully Submitted,

Wendell Sollis Gilbert Vasquez
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent for

Human Resources


